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Notice of Public Hearing
TOWN OF MOORESVILLE
4 E. HARRISON STREET

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING IS NOW GIVEN BY
THE TOWN OF MOORESVILLE THAT A TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING
WILL BE HELD AT 6:30 P.M. ON TUESDAY, October 4, 2022, REGARDING
THE FIRST READING OF THE FISCAL YEAR 2023 PROPOSED BUDGET.

FOR THOSE UNABLE TO ATTEND, THE MEETING WILL BE STREAMED
LIVE VIA YOUTUBE. A RECORDING OF THE MEETING WILL BE POSTED
THE NEXT BUSINESS DAY ON THE TOWN WEBSITE @
WWW.MOORESVILLE.IN.GOV AND FACEBOOK.
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